rearings on state assistance set this week

Two public hearings for the
recipients of state cash assist-

ance programs will be held in °

the coming week.

A public hearing for public
assistance recipients will be
held Nov. 6 from 2 to 9 p.m.
at the Willow Park Housing
Project at 535 E. 9th St., in
Anchorage. Sen. Vic Fischer
of Anchorage is looking for

comment from recipients of
assistance programs such as Aid
for Dependent Children, Old
Age Assistance, general relief
assistance, food stamps, and
blind assistance.

Children are welcome and
the building is accessible for
the handicapped.

A statewide teleconference
hearing will ‘be held from 4

- statewide

to 8 p.m. Anchorage time
for all communities on the
teleconference net-
work. The hearing in Anchor-
age will be at the Legisla-
tive Affairs Office, 1024 W.
6th Ave. Recipients of the
same program benefits are
asked to attend if they have
compliments, complaints or

* questions about the programs.




